
KENNECT
A P R I L  V O L .  

D I V I S I O N  3

OCTOBER 1, 2020
ANNUAL DUES BECOME
PAYABLE

DECEMBER 1, 2020
ANNUAL DUES BECOME
DELINQUENT

FEBRUARY 1, 2021
UNPAID CLUBS BECOME
SUSPENDED

MARCH 19-21, 2021
DCON (GATLINBURG, TN)

C A L E N D A R  O F  E V E N T S :  

Hello everyone! My name is

Kendra Monshor and I am the

2020-2021 Division 3

Lieutenant Governor. I'm an

upcoming senior at

Ridgeland Highschool. I

joined Key Club my

sophomore year and I

enjoyed the opportunity

serving my community.

 I've had the opportunity to be friends and work

with the two past previous Division 3 Lieutenant

Governors and I am excited to follow in their

footsteps. My job as Lieutenant Governor is to

ensure all clubs in the division are informed and

provide guidance during the Key Club year. I am

beyond excited to work with your clubs!

 
Contact Me: 

Kendra@ktkey.org

@ktkey_division3

INTRODUCING  ME !

 

v
 



I regret to inform you that the 2020 International

Convention in San Francisco, California is

canceled due to COVID-19. Even though this is

extremely disappointing information, the KCI staff

agree that keeping everyone safe is important.

The District Administrator, Steve Phillips, will

contact those who have registered regarding

refunds.

 

Newsletters are a great way to update

everyone at school about the latest

happenings within the division. Please

send me an email with any contacts for

your club officers and anyone interested

in receiving division-wide news! If your

club has not held an election for the 2020-

2021 school year, don't panic! you can

hold elections when school resumes or

even hold a virtual meeting before the

year ends, I can help guide you through

this process if needed.

2020  INTERNATIONAL

CONVENTION

CLUB  CONTACTS


